


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Frank Ortiz

4101 N. E. 13th Ave.
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Oakland Park FL, 33334-4640
Icld1040billing@gmail.com




